

Bilton School, Lawford Lane, Bilton, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 7JT.

TEL: +44 (0)1788 840600 FAX: +44 (0)1788 840610 EMAIL: OFFICE@BILTONMAIL.COM biltonschool.co.uk

5<sup>th</sup> January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are considering organising an in school visit by the True Life Conferences: behind bars, to provide students with an exciting opportunity to interact in discussion with key speakers on questioning whether the prison system works and what happens after prisoners are released back into society.

It will give students the opportunity to engage in challenging their thoughts and stereotypes while hearing from released prisoners that have served sentences ranging from four to twenty-four years behind bars. Each speaker will talk about their individual experiences of prison life, their crime and the psychological effects of labelling. All speakers have the necessary checks completed to ensure they are suitable to be in a school environment and will be accompanied at all times.

The proposed date of the visit is Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> February.

The cost of attending the conference will be £10 which can be paid by ParentPay by Friday 28th January 2022. Please note that payments are non-refundable. Students in receipt of a Pupil Premium are able to use this provision towards payment of the conference, providing they have sufficient funds available.

If you would like your son/daughter to participate in this visit, please sign and return the permission slip attached to the Finance Office by Friday 28th January 2022.

Yours sincerely

Miss T. Johnson Head of 6th form

Stowe Valley Multi Academy Trust

Registered in England No: 10445759. A Company Limited by Guarantee





## Permission Slip for True Life Conference, Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> February 2022

I/We give permission forto participate i	n the conference.
I/We have made payment of £10 via ParentPay  I/We would like to use Pupil Premium towards payment of the trip	
Signed	. (Parent/Carer)



